
20th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Visit to Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre

On Wednesday 27th March Year 3 will be visiting Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre (WOEC) to consolidate their
term of learning on Earthquakes, Mountains and Volcanoes. The students will have sessions in climbing and tunnelling
during their time at WOEC. Your child will need to arrive in school wearing PE kit, in well fitted trainers (no crocs,
sandals or sliders) and must bring a water bottle with their name on.

Both classes will visit during the day, one for the morning session and one in the afternoon. We will come together for a
picnic lunch between the sessions. All students will require a packed lunch for this, if your child is entitled to Free School
Meals and you would like us to provide them a lunch, please indicate this on the consent form.

The total cost for this trip is £16.50 and is now live on sQuid, without payment and consent your child will not be
permitted to attend. The deadline for payment and consent is Friday 22nd March at 12pm.

We will be using the school mini buses to travel there and back. Lobster class will attend the morning session and Turtle
Class in the afternoon. To ensure both classes experience all activities on offer, Turtle class will return to school at 5pm.
Please contact Ms Powell directly on epowell@atlantic-aspirations.org if there are any questions around this.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Powell
Lower Key Stage 2 lead

Miss Cornell
Year 3 Teacher

https://forms.gle/TAX2XuiKp7gWzxcj9
mailto:epowell@atlantic-aspirations.org

